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Summer Term - Newsletter 8 

It has been a very musical week in school as per our Rainbow challenges – lovely to see and hear! 

*PLEASE NOTE* This information has gone out in a letter earlier in the week also, but just to re-iterate – 

September full re-opening days/times are as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

It is the last week next week, of what can only be described as ‘a very strange year’ for us all! 

Since partial re-opening we have welcomed a small number of pupils back into school and are very much     
looking forward to seeing EVERYONE return in September! The learning in school and at home has continued to 
impress me and I find myself reflecting and trying to draw out as many positives from recent experiences as 

possible… 

We have seen examples of some skills and talents from pupil that we would not normally have the opportunity 
to see in school time thanks to the online learning portfolios on ClassDojo. We have had time perhaps to      
dedicate to things we may not have had time for pre- Coronavirus and we have possibly developed new and 

creative ways to communicate with family / friends… 

As we end this academic year and start looking towards the next, all the staff at Luxulyan School would like to 
thank parents / carers for their continued support. Personally, it has been a very difficult year for me with ill 
health for the first few months and I would like to take this opportunity to again thank the staff for how they 

continued un-phased in my absence. 

Next week will be a week of celebration, particularly for our Year 6’s both in school and at home. Please keep 

checking for updates on what they have been up to on Dojo and our Facebook page. 

Many thanks as always!  

Happy Friday 

Mrs L-D-L. 

MONDAY – FRIDAY 

· Ash class -EYFS/1- 8:30am - 2:45pm 

· Beech class - Y1/2- 8:40am-3:00pm 

· Sycamore class - Y3/4 - 8:50am - 3:10pm 

· Oak class - Y5/6 - 9:00am - 3:20pm 
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STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

 
Ash—Harry—For his super friendly and positive influence in class and throughout the school! 

Beech—Myia—For trying her very best with her counting on and counting backwards. Also for 

her excellent attempts at playing the violin our music lessons! 

Sycamore – Scarlett for completing lots of White Rose Maths worksheets each week. Well 
done! 
  
Oak – Sophia for consistently completing challenges for the past 13 weeks! Well done! 
 
Oak – Sophie for making Mrs Fox and Mrs Squire smile whilst being in the Keyworker bubble – 
you’ve been a pleasure to have! 

  

 DIARY DATES 2020 

1st September  SCHOOL CLOSED—INSET DAY 

2nd September  Return to School—All Years 

TERM DATES FOR 2020/2021 

Autumn Term 2020 

Begins: Wednesday 2nd September 2020 – Ends: Friday 16th October 2020 

Half term: Monday 19th October 2020 – Friday 30th November 2020 (Two Weeks – Includes 

INSET days) 

Begins: Monday 2nd November 2020 – Ends: Friday 18th December 2020 

Christmas Holiday: Monday 21st December 2020 – Friday 1st January 2021 

 

Spring Term 2021 

Begins: Monday 4th January 2021 – Ends: Thursday 11th February 2021 

Inset Day Friday 12th February 2021 

Half term: Monday 15th February 2021 – Friday 19th February 2021 

Begins: Monday 22nd February 2021 - Ends: Thursday 1st April 2021 

Easter Holiday: Friday 2nd April 2021 – Friday 16th April 2021 

 

Summer Term 2021 

Begins: Monday 19th April 2021 – Ends: Friday 28th May 2021 

Bank Holiday Friday 3rd May 2021 

Half term: Monday 31st May 2020 – Friday 4th June 2021 

Begins: Monday 7th June 2021 – Ends: Friday 23rd July 2021 


